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Official Statement on the situation in the Republic of Haiti 

 
His Royal Highness The Prince of Kaharagia has been closely following the developments in 
Haiti with great concern. In the wake of escalating violence and instability, he extends his 
most sincere prayers to all those adversely affected. His Royal Highness calls upon the 
international community to intensify its support for Haiti during this crucial time. It is of 
paramount importance that assistance not only addresses the pressing humanitarian needs 
but also aids in establishing a stable and legitimate government through the conduct of free 
and fair elections. A credible government is vital for restoring the Haitian people s̓ faith in 
their leadership and steering the nation toward peace and prosperity. 
 

Detroit, 20 March 2024    


